
 
 
To: Steve Kolenberg       08/22/19 
 Chairman BOR Transportation Committee 
 
 
RE: Beach Permit Enforcement System 
 
 
Mr. Kolenberg, 
 
It came to my attention today the city administration’s desire to implement a new beach 
permit enforcement system. It clearly is a responsibility or “job” of the Police Department to 
enforce parking violations, permit violations etc. in the parks and all of Stamford for that 
matter. It’s my understanding that the Police Department would not have access to the tools 
needed to perform the function of validating beach permits. This would not allow us to do 
our job. If this new system was implemented and the Police were excluded from the system, 
we would be forced to file a Prohibited Practice Complaint. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Sgt. Kris J Engstrand 
President 
Stamford Police Association 


